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Public Notice 
 

September 08, 2022 
 

For Immediate Release 
 

Notice of Special Meeting 
 

Public Hospital District No. 4, King County, Board of Commissioners will meet on 
Monday, September 12, 2022, from 9:00am – 6:00pm at the Salish Lodge, 6501 
Railroad Avenue SE, Snoqualmie.  The purpose of the meeting is to hold a 
strategic planning retreat and no action will be taken by the Board during the 
retreat.  Questions should be directed to Public Hospital District No. 4, 
425.831.2362 

 

 

 


